
 
 

   

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Petition to Form the Northgate Unified School District 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Contra Costa County Board of Education, in 

its capacity as the County Committee on School District Organization, will conduct 

a final Public Hearing to review the Petition to Form the Northgate Unified School 

District.  After closing the public hearing, the County Committee will make 

recommendations to the California State Board of Education regarding the 

petition. 

DATE:  Tuesday, August 29, 2017  

TIME:    4:00 p.m.  

PLACE:  Pleasant Hill Middle School, Multi-Purpose Room               

    1 Santa Barbara Road 

             Pleasant Hill, CA  94523 

Information about the petition is posted online at www.cocoschools.org and 

is available for public inspection from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., at the Contra 

Costa County Office of Education, 77 Santa Barbara Road, Pleasant Hill, CA. 

All parties having an interest in the petition shall be heard by the County 

Committee at the Public Hearing. 

 
     /s/  Bill Clark______________________ 
     Bill Clark 
     Associate Superintendent 
     Contra Costa County Office of Education 


